
and the

In Person Title I and Title III Workshop

(Families of Students in the ESOL & Migrant Programs)

WHEN: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

WHERE: Sumter County Middle School Cafeteria

WHAT: To assist parents in understanding how to help their

child extend the educational experience into their home.

Students will demonstrate to their parents how to use classroom

instruction and supplemental supports utilized in the ESOL

classroom.

WHY: To provide additional support for students and parents to extend

school learning into the home.

***Please make plans to attend.


